
 
 

 
 

Condolence Letter 

 

 

Dear FEMTEC board members, 

 

I am shocked and deeply saddened to hear of the passing of Prof. Umberto Solimene, 

President of FEMTEC. Prof. Umberto Solimene is an accomplished, honorable and 

brilliant man. Under his leadership, major developments have been made in the field of 

hot spings. Prof. Umberto Solimene provided great support to me and to help 

establishing Asia-Pacific Institute for Hydrotherapy and Climatotherapy Tourism. He 

was my respected master of thermalisme and true friend. His passing is a tremendous 

loss to the global hot springs industry. He will be always in my mind. 

 

At this mournful moment, All my colleagues and I would like to express our  

condolences to Prof. Solimene and our sincere sympathies to his family.  

 

Jeff Wang 

 

President of 

Asia-Pacific Institute for Hydrotherapy and Climatotherapy Tourism 

July 18, 2023 


